[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents who are not sending their children back on 8th June- Priority groups or those waiting for wider opening to other pupil groups.
Dear Parents,
Just to ensure you are in the loop as regards to how things will operate from 8th June.
All pupils in school, whether in the Key Worker groups or Priority groups will be engaged with formal learning from 8th June. If your child's year group is a priority then the staff will be actively teaching all day but in order to support you at home the same activities used in school will be on DoJo. Staff however will only be giving minimum feedback and you will not be able to contact them during the school day or expect quick responses to questions. . 
Should you decide that you would like a place for your child, in the current priority groups (Nursery, Foundation, Y1 and Y6) then please ring the school office. As numbers in each "bubble" are currently fixed by the size of the room and number of staff available we have a number of "full groups" at this time; including Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and two Year 6 groups. The third Year 6 group has 3 spare places. If you require a place you will be able to put your child's name on a waiting list. The lists will be assessed on a weekly basis and new "bubbles" formed if we have enough capacity and staff available. The decision making process for this will be the Government priorities of Key worker groups followed by youngest pupils then the Year 6. 
Please note- school will now be open on Monday 20th and Tues 21st July
I personally hope to see all of the children back before the summer,
Thank you
Mrs Spruce

